Craig, Sondra

From: Thomas Link <dakota.link3@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 1:10 PM

To:ZZ Council MembersSubject:Rezoning for REACH

Some people who received this message don't often get email from dakota.link3@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Council Members,

I'm writing in support of the rezoning proposal for the REACH Center. Providing dental services for those who cannot afford traditional dental services fills a very important human need. As far as I know, dental services are not being provided at St. Clare Health Mission or other places. Where to house unsheltered people can be argued endlessly but providing health related services should be a "no brainer."

Thank you for your efforts in this matter.

Sincerely, Thomas M. Link 801 Main Street Apt. 104 LaCrosse, WI 54601 608 769 4666